
Ohio Jural Assembly Notes  

Ross to elect an emergency scribe Cristina seconded; Adrienne was voted in as emergency scribe and 
the vote- unanimous  

• Ross opened the meeting on Tuesday, October 25, 2022, at 7:08 PM and stated Roberts rules 
will be followed 

• Ross started with a prayer and there was 15 seconds for reflection 
• Ross Read the Biven’s x3 
• Roll Call – 9 members present 
• Motion to open minutes; Cristina motion and Kathy seconded 
• Adrienne read the meetings for 10/04/2022 
• Ross put the vote on the table for the minutes and they were excepted by a vote of 5 -minutes 

accepted as read. 
• Michael joined the call and did not have an update for the treasure. 
• Public affairs committee: Christina – reviewed status of website and explained that the content 

needs to be filled on the website and the committee is reviewing and requesting help for writing 
for the website content. Cristina is asking to please help and review the website and anywhere 
that you see anything to please comment. Please request to be part of the telegram room. OSJ 
public affairs committee is the name of the room and if you want access let Ross or Cristina 
know. Michael stated the following: We want to develop content, which means we want to 
write some things that would interest people. We want to have educational ideas of what 
people need to know even what you feel like you need to know, to be comfortable in what 
we've been talking about. And so, all the chatter and conversation and expression should be on 
this one OSJA Public Affairs channel, and you can be back and forth with Christina or Ross on 
telegram. 

• Ross announced Law Common to I and Dave will be in Franklin County on Thursday at 7:00pm 
speaking. Ross stated that we will be sharing knowledge regarding Law Common to I and/or you 
can purchase if that what is the will. 

• Michael motioned to close old business and Cristina seconded 
• Ross motioned to open new business and Michael seconded. 
• Cristina reviewed the disclaimer on the website and reviewed the meaning and the intention. 
• Discussion and waring reviewed on other sovereign citizen type organizations and how it does 

not align with our OSJA  
• Review of the meaning of a sponsor as it regards to the OSJA; it was decided that there is a 

responsibility of the person bringing a new member in to the group.  New members need to be 
walked through and vetted to make sure they align with the with the OSJA standards.  It was 
decided we would use the name mentor instead of sponsor. 

• Website funding please donate to Michael to reimburse the people who have put the money 
forward for the website – or please send to Ross or Cristina and receipt to Michael, you can 
reach out to him RealFoodDude@protonmail.com 

• Ross motioned to close new business and Erin seconded. 
• Ross motioned to adjourn the meeting and Michael seconded 
• Meeting adjourned at 7:58pm and November 1, 2022, is the next meeting. 



 

 

 

 

 


